
 

 

  

COVID-19: Service at our 

Homeland Banking Center - Temporarily Closed 
As of Monday, March 23, 2020 

For the health and safety of you, your family, and our employees, our 
Homeland Banking Center will temporarily close as a preventive 
measure to reduce the spread of the COVID-19, as per the social 

distancing guidance of the CDC. 
 

Our other Oklahoma ANB Banking Centers are OPEN 
and operating at normal business hours.                   

                 
All ANB locations are following guidelines established by the Centers for 

Disease Control and Protection (CDC) to help keep you safe. 
 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this time. 
We are here to serve you! 

For further information please contact us at 
580-226-6222  or  800-580-7235 

“Quality Banking with a … Personal Touch” 
www.bankanb.com 

 
 

 


